Cyndie Martel

From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager

Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 7:35 PM

To: Rebecca Markwick; Alex Lopez-Vega; Cyndie Martel
Subject: Fwd: Invitation to see 41 Poplar in person this week
FYI

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: Mindy <mindy02 @gmail.com>

Date: March 4, 2023 at 3:19:22 PM PST

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>

Cc: mtwhittington@gmail.com, Eric Spletzer <eric@craftedearth.com>
Subject: Invitation to see 41 Poplar in person this week

Hi Town Council members,

Mindy & Mike Whittington here from 41 Poplar. We are excited to be on your agenda for the upcoming
meeting.

We wanted to extend an invitation for you to come by our house at your convenience this week to see
the proposed project in person, to bring to life what you see on paper.

We just met with Elizabeth and Julie for a few minutes (thank you, both, for taking the time to come
out!), and we’d love to host the others as well.

Please let us know what time works for you, and we’ll do our best to be home.

Happy Saturday,
Mindy & Mike (and Noah)

Mindy Whittington
310-403-6978



